
The United Nations Security Council Subsidiary Organs Branch (the Secretariat) automatically conveys 

updates to the Committees’ lists and to the United Nations Security Council Consolidated List, to States, 

regional and sub-regional organizations, and private entities/individuals by e-mail shortly following 

updates made to the Lists. 

    

The update to the lists mentioned in the subject above was made on 28 February 2022 through the 

adoption of resolution 2624 (2022). 

 

To this effect, please see below, the weblinks to the United Nations Security Council Press Releases, 

in English and French languages: 

 

English  

https://www.un.org/press/en/content/security-council 

 

French   

https://www.un.org/press/fr/content/security-council 

 

The resolution in all United Nations official languages will be shortly available on the UN Official 

Document System at the following URL: https://documents.un.org/prod/ods.nsf/home.xsp as well as on 

the 2140 Committee website 

(https://www.un.org/securitycouncil/sanctions/2140/resolutions) at the page “resolutions”.  

  

An updated version of the United Nations Security Council Consolidated List is accessible in XML, 

PDF and HTML formats in all United Nations official languages at the following 

URL: https://www.un.org/securitycouncil/content/un-sc-consolidated-list 

 

Kindly reply to this message if you wish to be un-subscribed from this mailing list.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Security Council Subsidiary Organs Branch  

Security Council Affairs Division 

United Nations Department of Political and Peacebuilding Affairs  

United Nations Secretariat 

New York, NY 10017, U.S.A  
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